
Memorial Mass on 23 December
Dear colleagues, dear students,

We would like to invite you to a memorial mass for the victims
and  injured  of  yesterday’s  tragic  event,  which  will  be
conducted tomorrow on Saturday, 23 December at 11 am in the St
Vitus, Wenceslas and Adalbert Cathedral at Prague Castle.

Although the Requiem Mass will be broadcast live on the Czech
Television, we warmly invite you to join us in person.

On behalf of the entire Dean’s Collegium,

Eva Lehečková

Dean of CU FA

https://www.ff.cuni.cz/2023/12/memorial-mass-on-23-december/

